Parish Paths Partnership report for June 2021

The annual undergrowth cut is in progress, but not yet reached our parish. A lack of contractors accredited with DCC’s new HSE requirements is delaying the work. I have asked the PRoW warden to prioritise paths that are getting choked with nettles and brambles.  Contrary to my report last month, the footpath that joins South Farm Road to the beach at Lime Kiln carpark on the western side of the valley has re-opened in line with the revised schedule for LORP work. A grant of £600 for this financial year has been received from DCC. 

Jon Roseway

